
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer        23rd May 2025 
 

Re: Summer Tutoring Programme 2025 
 

We have a fantastic opportunity for our Year 10 students this summer.  It involves some 
extra tuition over the holidays in preparation for success in Year 11.  Over 130 students 
took part in the programme last year and the majority said it helped to boost their 
confidence, improve their grades and prepare them for the rigours of Year 11. 
 
Online Tutoring in Core Subjects 

·         Students can sign up for a weeks’ worth of tutoring (5 hours over 5 mornings) in one of 
the Core subjects (English Language, Maths, Biology, Chemistry or Physics).  

·         Students will receive this tutoring online from our partner tutoring company, Tutor 
Doctor Cambridge.  

·         Students will be in small groups of no more than 4 students (all from Hinchingbrooke) 
·         Students will receive an hour’s worth of online tuition each morning between 10 and 

11am for 5 mornings in a row (unless specified).  
·         Students cannot see each other but can hear the tutor and the tutor can see them 

completing work on the online platform.  
·         The tutor will cover topics identified by the school and the student as areas for 

development. 
·         Students can sign up for as many weeks as they wish over the summer holidays 
·         Students can only have tutoring in one subject per week. 
·         Students can sign up for multiple subjects by signing up for multiple weeks (so week 1 

could be English, week 2 Maths etc) 
·         Students could do multiple weeks on one subject as the topics will be different week 

on week 
·         The cost is £70 for each week, which is non-refundable. 
·         If your child is Free School Meals, we will charge a deposit of £30 per week which will 

be returned in September, if the student has attended all 5 sessions. 
 

This is an amazing opportunity for the students and involves a relatively small 
investment of time for a potentially large gain. 
 
If you wish your child to be involved in the summer tutoring, please complete this online 
form by Friday 6th June at 5pm.  We will then contact you to confirm places and request 
payment. Online form:  https://forms.office.com/e/5dAx7hf6D2 
 
If you have any questions regarding the scheme, please feel free to contact us by 
emailing  sbennett@hbk.acesmat.uk    
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Anna Nightingale  
Vice Principal 


